
October 8, 197

Boyt W. Fuller

Mr. John ”. Johnson

RE: 58th Annual Conference of Association for Study 
of (formerly Negro) Afro-American Life & History 
New York City - October 17 -- 21

I would like to attend the annual ASALB meeting in 
New York primarily to scout for material for annual 
Afro-American History issue of BLACK WORLD but also 
to participate in the conference sessions and to 
seek information on books, publications, etc.


